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Friday 6th December 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Federation Supersingers 
 

What an amazing turn out on Saturday 30th November for the town’s Christmas Light ‘switch on’ and 
the huge number of children on the stage singing along to the Christmas songs. Thank you to parents 
and carers for bringing the children and supporting them. 

Christmas Performances 
 

Well, the practices are all finished at FINS – just a couple more for the Y3 children at FJS, as they don’t 
perform until Thursday & Friday. Next week, we will welcome all the parents and carers to come and 
enjoy the performances. There might be some stage fright, however, that does not matter as we all 
know the children will try their best – the children will look wonderful and we will all be proud. As ever, 
you will be able to take pictures and record sections for your own personal use – these must not be 
shared via social media. If parents and carers do not follow this request, then we may have to review 
our policy. Please help us to keep your children safe. 
 
New Catering Partner across Synergy MAT and our Federation 
 

Synergy Multi Academy Trust have procured the services of Aspens, as the Trust's catering provider, 
from January 2025. 
 
What does this mean for you and your child... 

• We will have some exciting new menus in the new year. 
• Both the Infant School and Junior School will now be operating the same menu choices. 
• There will be a daily choice of hot meal, a meat free option, a jacket potato with a choice of 

toppings, a cheese topped hot tomato pasta available every day, plus a daily salad bar and 
freshly baked bread. 

• There will no longer be a packed lunch option. 

Please find attached a Family Information Pack and the current menus for weeks 1,2&3. Copies of 
these can be found on our website for future reference. 

When we return in January, we will be on Week 1 
 

If your child has any dietary needs and requires an Allergen/Medical Diet, please contact your child’s 
school for more information. 
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Reminder about the last day of term 
 

The last day of term this year is Friday 20th December. All schools in Synergy MAT will close straight 
after lunch. Here in Fakenham that means FJS will close at 1:05pm and FINS at 1:15pm. There will be 
no afternoon Nursery session on that day and no After-School Club provision. 
 
 
I hope you have good weekend, 
Adam Mason 


